From: Kathleen Packer <kpacker@uow.edu.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 18 January 2023 5:46 PM

To: John Fallon <John.Fallon1@facs.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: LAHC - Gwynneville Redevelopment Project - Letter of Support from University of
Wollongong.

John

Thank you for giving the University the opportunity to discuss this project with you. The
University of Wollongong has viewed and discussed with the NSW Land and Housing Corporation
the rezoning plans for the Gwynneville precinct.

In 2016 The University of Wollongong published its masterplan for the main campus which
indicates that the University continues to expand its student numbers. The University recognises
the increased need for student accommodation on or close to the Wollongong Campus due to
the current and future projected demands.

The rezoning is consistent with one of the universities masterplan strategic objectives to increase
the supply of residential housing and student accommodation.

The University of Wollongong supports this site being considered as part of a DOP led rezoning
process.

Regards

Kathleen Packer

Director Facilities Management

Facilities Management Division| Building 31
University of Wollongong NSW 2522 Australia
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Your feedback is appreciated and can be submitted at: hitps://feedback uow edu aul

NOTICE: This email is intended for the addressee name and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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